From: chris hallowell

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 7:02:17 AM

I am very opposed to Northern Pass as it is currently proposed. At a minimum it
should be buried entirely. But there are at least two other existing routes that would
be cheaper and would not require the enormous towers proposed by Northern Pass.
I would hope that the SEC would consider other options and oppose Northern Pass
as currently proposed.

Many thanks.

Chris Hallowell, Concord
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